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Good Monday Morning Teed Families, 
  
We hope that this week finds everyone well. As we begin our week with some rain and a few 
snow flurries, there seems to be some bright light in terms of a little lessening of the COVID-19 
restrictions by the Province of NB. It is a good sign that perhaps things are getting better due to 
everyone’s collective efforts.  Teacher will be sending out our third week of e-learning/weekly 
learning this morning. We hope that you are adapting to this new method of delivery, as we are. 
  
Just a reminder that the weekly learning lessons are designed to be a chance to review 
materials, at your pace at home, given your home schedules. Please adapt things to suit your 
family’s needs and time tables. Please as well use the added resources that you can find on the 
webpage, teacher link pages and attachments. We have posted the weekly PE, Music and 
Guidance information on our webpage. 
  
Teachers will continue our weekly check-in on Wednesday of this week with families. This is an 
opportunity for connections between home and school to gauge how things are going inside our 
Teed School Community.  The District in conjunction with the Department is attempting to come 
up with a plan to permit families to enter the schools to gather up student items. We are not 
sure when this will occur but is and has been a topic of conversation during our District 
administrative meetings the last few weeks. Once we have more information, we will pass this 
along to you. 
  
Once again, thank you all for your ongoing support during this situation. We hope everyone 
stays healthy and safe. Please keep in contact with us, if you need anything, we are only an 
email away. Have a great week. 
  
Mark Crowley 

 


